
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 12 By Councillor Doggart for answer by 

the Depute Leader of the Council at a 
meeting of the Council on 6 February 
2020 

   

Question  Noting that an Edinburgh Constituency Labour Party voted 

overwhelmingly to back calls for Labour to break its coalition 

with the SNP, does the Depute Leader agree with Councillor 

Arthur that, 

”There is a real concern that we [Labour] are being 

associated with the SNP's inability to stand up for 

Edinburgh”? 

https://twitter.com/CllrScottArthur/status/1220757402653483

013  

Answer   

   

   

   

 
 

Item no 5.12 
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